
Health workers benefit from crisis agreement
 Sweden 

Health workers in Stockholm are benefitting from the implementation of an 
agreement on emergency situations that provides for a 120% additional payment 
on top of normal pay. The agreement was negotiated by several unions last year 
mainly in response to the spate of major forest fires. At the beginning of the month 
the SKR municipal employers' organisation agreed that the critical situation arising 
from COVID-19 met the criteria to activate the agreement in Stockholm.The 
agreement provides for longer working hours and different rules on rest periods. If 
emergency overtime is worked then the additional payment rises to 150%.
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